From: Susan

Sent: Saturday, January 18, 2025 7:12 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]APS PROPOSED OAK CREEK TO MCQUIREVILLE PROJECT.

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

To whom it may concern,

We are adamantly against the proposed APS Power Lines being placed above ground.

The Power Lines should all be laid under the ground to protect the safety and beauty of
our area.

Yes, it going to cost more, but with the costs that APS is now receiving from
homeowners, they can include it in future projected costs.

Suzanne and Michael Read
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